
 

 

           August 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope that you are enjoying the summer. While you may be taking advantage of the season's more relaxed 
pace, we at Yeshiva Ketana of Long Island have not slowed down. We use the summer months to plan for the 
upcoming school year and we look forward to welcoming our talmidim back this fall. Please keep the Yeshiva in 
mind by participating in our fund-raising initiatives. Below we have listed several opportunities that allow 
parents to make an impact on the Yeshiva's bottom line. 
 
www.YKLI.org 
We are excited to announce that our newly revamped website is now live! This beautiful and comprehensive 
platform has been designed with our parent community in mind, offering easy access to important information, 
updates, and various initiatives. We encourage you to explore the website and take advantage of this valuable 
tool to stay connected with our yeshiva and support our efforts in meaningful ways throughout the year. 
 
Parnes Hayom Program 
By taking part in the Parnas Hayom campaign, you not only acquire the zchus of learning for that day, but you 
also set an example for others, encouraging them to similarly invest in Torah learning. The name of each day’s 
sponsor is posted on a special plaque in the lobby and it is included in an email that is sent to our YKLI 
community. Please email Office@YKLI.org to reserve your potential date for the upcoming school year 
2024/2025. We hope to fill every date on the calendar thereby linking the learning our talmidim do here with 
the YKLI families’ occasions and milestones.  
 
YKLI Pushkas 
YKLI pushkas are always available upon request from the business office. We encourage all parents to continue 
helping us from home in a small way which adds up to great benefits. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions about these programs. By participating in these initiatives, you 
partner with us to generate the revenue we need to continue to deliver the best possible yeshiva experience for 
our talmidim.  
 
Enjoy the remaining days of summer.  
 

Rabbi Ari Ginian    Rabbi Moshe Katz 
                           Executive Director            Director of Development 
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